Health, Education, Welfare Committee

Minutes of 3/24/15

In attendance: Natalie Wolf (chair), Tom Muething (committee member), Kathie Kramer, Bill Doering, Peg Conway, Scot Lahrmer, Wes Brown, Tony Chesney, Chief Wallace

The meeting was called to order. Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted with corrections. (attached).

Staff gave an update on pedestrian safety measures being taken by the Village so far. Focus is being given to the "3-Es of Traffic Safety" which are education, engineering, and enforcement.

Suggestions to implement the education aspect included distributing fliers and bumper stickers. (Wes)

Tony gave an update on engineering – new signs. Chief Wallace reported on enforcement. Over the next three months, traffic speed studies will be conducted on the longer streets and cut-through streets.

There was a complaint about Rumpke garbage trucks speeding on residential streets which was addressed by Rumpke within one day of being notified.

The committee will meet again in July, once the traffic studies are completed.

Respectfully submitted,

Natalie Wolf, chair.